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Mr. Carlton R. Stoiber
Office of Nuclear Export and y N nt () ) 3 (o OImport Control
Bureau of Oceans and International pk Y

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Stoiber:

Enclosed please find a letter from G. A. Technologies. Incorporated reauesting
an amendment to export licer.se XSNM01360 to increase the quantity of uranium-235,
and thorium-232 presently authorized for export and to add 21 grams of

j uranium-233 and 0.9 gram of plutonium.

Through an oversight, the request was forwarded only to the Department of Energy,
on November 22, 1982, for their assistance in obtainino the necessary assurance
letter. However, since the request is for greater than 10 grams of uranium-233,
full Executive Branch review is needed.

~

We would appreciate your views, in accordance with established procedures and
from the overall perspective of the Executive Branch, as to whether the proposed
export meets the applicable criteria in the Atomic Energy Act of 1954 as amended
by the Nuclear Nonproliferation Act of 1978. Your early resoonse would be
greatly apareciated.

Copies of all previous correspondence, the original license, and all amendments
to this license are attached for your use in reviewing this request.
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Sincerely,

, -,

t .p_. -

" James V. Zimmerman. Assistant Director
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Letter dtd 11/10/82 w/

background information

cc w/ enclosure:
Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE
Mr. Ed Fei, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, D00
Mrs. Nataly Martin, DOE
Mr. Robert Cutter, DOC
Or. John Dardis, DOS
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